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Northem States Power Company

414 Nicollet Matt
Minneapohs, Minnesota 55401
Telephone (612) 330-5500

November 22, 1982

I
,

Mr. J. R. Miller, Chief
Technical Inspection Branch
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region III
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Dear Mr. Miller:

MONTICELLO NUCLEAR GENERATING PLANT
Docket No. 50-263 License No. DPR-22

The attached enclosure provides response to your letter of
October 29, 1982, which transmitted IE Inspection Report No.
50-263/82-13.

Yours truly

-

C. E. rs n
Director, Nuclear Generation

CEL/ cs

Enclosure Contains
Safeguards Information
Upon Separation This
Page is Decontrolled.

cc G. Charnoff (w/o attach)
C. Brown, NRC Resident Inspector - Monticello
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